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Elections GV <elections@utah.gov>

Withdrawing name from consideration as candidate in Senate District 24
2 messages

Curtis Bramble <curt@cbramble.com> Mon, Mar 18, 2024 at 9:48 AM

To: "elections@utah.gov" <elections@utah.gov>
Cc: Stuart Adams <jsadams@le.utah.gov>

Dear Lt Governor Henderson:

I am withdrawing my name from consideration as a candidate in Utah Senate District 24.

Respectfully

Curtis S. Bramble

Elections GV <elections@utah.gov> Mon, Mar 18, 2024 at 10:16 AM
To: Curtis Bramble <curt@cbramble.com>

Hello Senator Bramble,

We've received your withdrawal request and will process that.
Thank you,

Brody

Office of Lieutenant Governor

Deidre M. Henderson

Election Office

Phone - 801-538-1041

vote.utah.gov
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